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17th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have been notified today that Cavendish Close Junior Academy will be under inspection 
by Ofsted tomorrow, Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th January 2022. 
 
Please find attached some information and the link to a website where you can share your 
views of the school. The inspectors will also be around before and after school so if you 
would like to talk to them, then please do so. 
 
Although this is a challenging time, we are looking forward to showing the inspectors 
everything that the staff have achieved and the progress that we have made. I am especially 
proud of the children, their attitudes and behaviour. 
 
If you have any questions or comments then please do come and speak to Mrs Reader or 
myself. 
 
Warm Regards 

 
 

Mrs M Tague 
Principal 
 
 
 
 


